HOLME-NEXT-THE-SEA PARISH COUNCIL

SEPTEMBER 2014 EXTRAORDINARY MEETING

Mrs. Margaret Easton was welcomed to the meeting as the new Co-opted Councillor, together with 12 members of the public. The extraordinary meeting had been called in order to respond to various Planning Applications within the designated time limit.

Comments were taken from the public on the different applications during public participation and following discussion by the Parish Council, it was resolved as listed:

- Objections would be raised independently but with reference to each other, to the two separate applications relating to Vine Cottage on Main Road and land at the rear which had been submitted in respect of a triple garage with store over and implement building with store over.
- Objections would be raised to the application for the siting of two permanent caravans on land accessed from Peddars Way.
- Objections would be lodged with regard to the variation of the Protected Species Report at a property in Broadwater Road.
- No objections would be raised to other applications including a car port at a property in Peddars Way and a replacement property in Broadwater Road for which outline consent had been given previously.

No other matters were dealt with as this meeting was called to deal with specific issues.

The next meeting of the Parish Council will be held on **Tuesday 11th November 2014** at 7.30 pm, in the Village Hall Meeting Room. Members of the public are welcome to attend and put their comments and questions to Councillors during 'Public Participation'.

Christina Jones

Clerk to Holme-next-the-Sea Parish Council